The Baptism of the Lord 2021 Parishes of St Ann's and Holy Angels

January 9-10, 2021

Sat.	4:00PM Vigil (SA)	+Clayton "Jim" Forkey
Sun.	8:00AM (SA)	+George Sample
	10:00AM (HA)	+Lori Sayah-Kashorek

January 11-15 2021					
Mon.	8:00AM (HA)	+Roger Deyo			
Tues.	8:00AM (SA)	+Gerald "Jerry" Sequin			
Weds	No Mass Scheduled				
Thurs	8:00AM (SA)	+Ricky Coupal			
Fri.	8:00AM (HA)	+Eli Lambert			

January 16-17, 2021

Sat.	4:00PM Vigil (SA)	+Thelma Gadway
Sun.	8:00AM (SA)	+Sally Dragoon
	10:00AM (HA)	+Janice LaFountain

Giving Report

J			
	12/25/2020	12/27/2020	01/03/2021
St. Ann's:	\$1,345.00	\$2,227.00	\$2,249.00
Holy Angels:	\$753.00	\$2,368.00	\$1,168.00

Sanctuary Candle: (SA) Dennis R. Rabideau (HA)

Parish Cemetery Issues: It has come to our attention that the cemetery properties, potentially at any parish, are being used at night for reasons other than the visitation of graves. (We think drug sales.) The police have been allerted and as a warning to others please know that these properties are being watched. If you are in the cemetery while it is closed you could be accussed of something you may not want to be known publicly. The closure of the cemeteries for the winter months means that it is not accessable and thereby CLOSED. Although this may not have been enforced before, please know that this also means for the visitation of graves. Should there be injury or harm to anyone, parishioner or otherwise, while in the cemetery while it is closed, the liability for injury, theft or "other" reasons is the onous of the person there illegally.

Christmas Thank You: Fr. Adrian and Deacon Dennis thank all of you who sent greetings and gifts to them at Christmas. Please know that your thoughtfulness and kindness to us is deeply appreciated.

Caution During Winter: Although we have hired people to clean the parking lots, walkways and steps surrounding our churches we ask you to use an abundance of caution and care when coming to Mass. The parking lots are too vast for us to afford sanding and salting and often times weather changes following snow removal causing a change in these areas after we have addressed them. Please be careful.

NEW YEARS BLESSING FOR YOUR HOME

(Most powerful if said together as a family and holy water is used throughthout the home following the prayer.)

Dear Lord, bless this home and the people who live in it. We especially ask your blessing during this time of pandemic that we who live in it be protected and safe from contracting this virus. In this New Year we also ask Your abundant blessings that we be healthy, that healing and rest be common and that the evil one be banished from this place forever. We beg your protection from any harm coming within these walls: in conversation spoken, in those who enter from outside, from any media which is watched or used within its walls or from any influence from the outside coming in this house whatsoever. With this blessing we also ask for who live within it an abundance of faith in You Lord. May this year of 2021 enjoy a deepening of faith, may we know all the securities of a close relationship with God, and a growing dependence on Him rather than the things of this world. We ask these and all things through Christ our Lord.

Silent Fundraising Continues

Thank you very much if you have sent us an envelope with a donation for "silent fundraising" because we are unable to have breakfasts, dinners or any other means of fundraising because of the Corona Virus. We continue to accept such donations and are extremely grateful for your generosity.